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Donations through SBP website can be made for  

Supreme Court of Pakistan Diamer Bhasha and Mohmand Dam Fund 

 

In pursuance of the instructions received by the Honorable Supreme Court of Pakistan 

SBP’s website (www.sbp.org.pk) has now been enabled to receive online payments 

through debit/credit cards from anywhere within and outside Pakistan. This facility is 

in addition to digital channels offered by commercial and microfinance banks. 

 

People who are willing to donate may visit SBP’s website at www.sbp.org.pk and 

make donations using their debit/ credit cards enabled for online transactions. Further, 

in case of any query or complaints SBP’s call center may be approached at 021-111-

727-273.  
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